From: Band Director Name
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 11:30am
To: Registered Band Parents who had not filled out our signup list
Subject: Beginning Band Instrument Selection

Welcome, once again, to Mozart MIddle School! We are thrilled that you will be joining us in the band program. We want to emphasize that regardless of your choice of Cohort A, B, or C, all beginning band students will receive instruction and be able to participate in band this coming year.  

As you may recall, all students must have selected an instrument prior to the start of the school year as a student's instrument determines what class they will take. On Friday July 24th, we will hold an instrument selection day at Mozart MS so that your child can receive guidance and make a selection as to the most appropriate instrument.  

These meetings are by appointment only.  Please click on this link https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080949A9AF22A7FB6-band to select a time slot. On that day, we will have five band directors on campus so that we can meet with each student and parent individually to assign an instrument. Students will be able to see and hear instruments demonstrated and will also have the opportunity to produce a sound on the mouthpiece of the instrument (these mouthpieces are disinfected completely after each student uses it).  Because of the current situation, we can only allow the student plus one parent to attend. All participants must wear a mask upon entry to the building. Please do not bring younger siblings or others so that we can comply with safety requirements.

If you are unable to join us on Friday, July 24th, please reply to this email and so that we can get back to you to discuss options for selecting an instrument. 

If you have any other questions or concerns, please let us know by replying to this email.

We look forward to seeing you on Friday, July 24th, and to having your child in band at Mozart Middle School this coming school year.



